
‭Dear year 5 Parents and carers,‬

‭We would like to invite Y5 parents and carers to attend our‬
‭Remembrance assembly on:‬

‭Friday 10th November‬

‭As part of their history work on the First World War, Year‬
‭5 will be leading the remembrance assembly. Each class‬

‭will perform a war poem while some children will be‬
‭sharing memories of family members who have served or‬

‭are serving in the armed forces.‬

‭The assembly will begin at 9.20 and should last‬
‭approximately 45 minutes.‬

‭We look forward to seeing you there‬

‭Juliet Broadbent‬
‭Y5 Lead‬


